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Dear Esteemed Members of the Ak-Chin Indian Community:
 

We send our warmest holiday greetings to you and your family, and hope your Thanksgiving holiday was spent among your 
loved ones. The holiday season is a time to reflect and express our gratitude for the gifts received during the year. At Gila River 
Health Care, we are thankful every day for our blessings, and for the gift of trust given to us by our patients.
 
With our appreciation during the holiday season,
Your friends at Gila River Health Care
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DECEMBER
Closures

CLOSED
Monday, December 26, 2016

Monday, January 2, 2017
 

There will be no Saturday clinics on
December 24, 2016 or December 31, 2016. 

Normal business hours will resume Tuesday, January 3, 2017 
 

HHKMH Pharmacy Hours
Saturday, December 24, 2016  -  10 am – 6 pm

Sunday, December 25, 2016  -  CLOSED
Monday, December 26, 2016 -  12:00 noon – 8 pm

 
Saturday, December 31, 2016  -  10 am – 6 pm

Sunday, January 1, 2017 - CLOSED
Monday, January 2, 2017 -  12:00 noon – 8 pm 

If you need immediate assistance, call 911 or visit the 
Emergency Department at Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital.

Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital 
Komatke Health Center 

Ak-Chin Clinic

Wednesday, December 14th, District 3
Location: Life Center Conference Room 

Time: 5:30 - 7:30 pm 

• Space is limited •
To register please call

Emily at (520) 652-1200 Ext. 1717 

Behavioral Health Training Classes

•  Active Parenting - for parents of teens and preteens
•  Safe Talk
•  Mental Health First Aid Training
•  ASIST (Applied Suicide Intervention Skills Training)

For more information, contact  
Anna Pacheco at (520) 562-3321 Ext. 7031 or  

Jaime Arthur at (602) 528-1374.


